MEMORANDUM FROM THE CITY ATTORNEY
CONCERNING A CLOSED SESSION
BEFORE THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF BRENTWOOD

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council
FROM: Damien Brower, City Attorney
SUBJECT:  Closed Session

CONFERENCE WITH LABOR NEGOTIATORS
[Gov't. Code § 54957.6]

City Designated Representatives: Mayor Joel Bryant
Vice Mayor Susannah Meyer
Tim Davis, Esq.
Unrepresented Employee: Interim City Attorney

A closed session will be held on December 4, 2023, for the purpose of reviewing the City Council’s
position and instructing the designated representatives regarding the salary, salary schedule,
and/or compensation paid in the form of fringe benefits of its unrepresented employee. [Govt'.
Code §54957.6].

Dated: November 30, 2023. \ . , Z

Damien Browe
City Attorney




